2009-2010 Financial Statement Summary for the Newfound Pathway Team

We were awarded 2 grants for a total of $5350 in 2009 and 2010. We used the grant money for an
engineering conceptual plan for Phase 1 of the pathway project, as well as engineering consulting
services to create maps and other support materials for the LWCF grant application we submitted in the
fall of 2010. Our current bank balance is $66.60.



